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Warner Bros. Harry Potter Studio Tour — Year 5
Thursday 24" March 2022

Dear parents and carers,

We are very excited to announce that we have secured a booking for Year 5 to visit the Harry Potter Studio Tour on
Thursday 24" March 2022. This experience will include a full studio tour of ‘The Making of Harry Potter’ with the
sets, costumes, visual effects and props, as well as a hands-on workshop exploring the making of the films.

The itinerary of the day will run over usual school hours to allow us enough time to explore the entire wizarding
world of Harry Potter! Our planned schedule is below:

8:45 — Children should arrive at school at the usual time

9:30 — Leave Kings Worthy

11:30-17:00 — Workshop, studio tour and shop visit

17:00 - Depart Harry Potter Studios

18:30 — Arrive back at Kings Worthy for collection outside the school hall*

*Our arrival time back to Kings Worthy may change depending on traffic, we will update you via the scopay email
communication system on the day of the trip.

We will have time during the day to visit the ‘Making of Harry Potter Shop’. If you have visited the tour before, you
will be aware that the shop is extensive with many items for children to buy. We would recommend looking at the
shop website prior to our visit so your child can choose whether they would like to buy anything and, if so, what

they would like to buy. The website link is: https://harrypottershop.co.uk/pages/the-making-of-harry-potter-shop

Children should bring with them:
- Usual school bag
- Packed lunch
- Water bottle
- Coat (dependent on weather)
- Sealed envelope or wallet with money for the shop (if necessary)
- Afurther substantial snack for before we depart the studios.
- Children should wear their usual school uniform for the day.
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https://harrypottershop.co.uk/pages/the-making-of-harry-potter-shop

As the studio tour and workshop will be all about the making of the films, we think it would be beneficial for children
to have watched Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone prior to our visit so they can get the most out of the trip.
We are planning to watch this the day before our trip. This film is a PG, therefore we would also ask for your consent
for your child to watch this film in school. Consent for this can be given on the page for this trip on the school’s
Scopay system.

In order to secure our booking, we kindly ask for a contribution of £25.56 via the school’s Scopay system under
‘“Trips and Events’ to go towards the cost of admission, transport and interactive workshops. We understand that
this is a substantial amount, but we hope the children will have an enjoyable experience.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Rule and Mr Le Tissier
Year 5 Teachers



